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June 27, 1995 

Snyder Oil Corporation 

1625 Broadway 
Suite 2200 
Denver. CO 80202 
303/592-8500 
Fax 303/592-8600 

State of New Mexico 
Energy and Minerals Department 
Oil Conservation Division 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe,NM 87504-2088 

RE: San Juan 28-7 Unit 
Application of Conoco Inc. for Downhole Commingling, and Unorthodox Gas 
Well Locations, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Gentlemen: 

This letter is to notify you that Snyder Oil Corporation (SOCO) is in support of the application from 
Conoco concerning the above captioned subject. 

If you require further specifics concerning the above referenced application, please contact me in our 
Denver office at (303) 592-8557. 

Very truly yours, 

H. Richard Pate 
Director of Operations - RMU 

HRP/aw 

cc: Conoco 
Kellahin and Kellahin 


